OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBB8S, NEW MEXICO 88240

October 5, 1977

Exxon Corporation
1700 West Broadway
Andrews, Texas 79714

Attention Mr. B. J. Ingram

Gentlemen:

As requested in your letter of September 28, 1977, permission
is hereby granted to conduct a three day test of the Blinebry
zone in your N. G. Penrose No. 2 through the Tubb flow line.
It is our understanding that the Tubb zone will be shut in
during this test.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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